



Warm Springs, OR 97761 Phone 541-553-1161

Fax. 541-553-1924

October 24, 2019

## Dear Parents & Families,

Due to the boil water notice sent out on October 24, 2019, the Early Childhood Education Center is requesting parents/guardians to pick their children up who are in F pod, A pod, and who require pull-ups or diapering. We are anticipating staying open for children 3 years old and up (B pod). Our facility will have adequate water brought in for the children to drink and we will have portable hand washing stations located in the classrooms. Due to the boil water notice we cannot safely care for children younger than 3 years old due to sanitary reasons. All children in F Pod, A Pod and any children not potty trained will need to be picked up by 1pm and cannot return until boil water notice is lifted. School age will not be able to attend until the boil water notice is lifted. We are sorry for any inconvenience this has caused and we appreciate your understanding. Please call with any questions and we will keep you updated as information is available.

Casandra Moses

## Casandra Moses

Early Childhood Education Manager 1257 Kot-Num Rd.

PO Box C

Warm Springs, OR 97761 Email: <a href="mailto:c.moses@wstribes.org">c.moses@wstribes.org</a>

Office: 541-553-3242